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Cleaning day 9th of May 

On Sunday the 9th of May we have the 

spring cleaning day. Like the previous two 

occasions, there will be no coffee due to the 

current situation, we hope to be able to 

resume it in the autumn. 

Containers for rubbish (not hazardous) will 

be in the middle of the association between 

10:00 and 13:00. 

 
Cleaning in bicycle sheds 

In connection with the cleaning day, we will 

carry out a cleaning among the bikes in the 

bike sheds. We will mark each bike with a 

note, that note needs to be removed 

before 9th of May for the bike to remain. 

We will also look at whether there are more 

bicycles than expected in each shed. If 

there are too many, it will be difficult to get 

the bikes in and out. If we find a shed with 

too many bicycles, those affected will be 

asked to fix it, otherwise we will remove the 

surplus on the cleaning day. 

 
Notify neighbors when renovating 
Remember to notify your neighbors when 

doing work that generates sound, such as 

renovating. A note in the stairwell with who 

does what and when it is expected to be 

ready increases the understanding of the 

disturbances. Keep in mind that even semi 

detached houses that are next door to the 

stairwell are affected. 

 

 

 
Thank you for paying on time! 

From the board, we would like to thank all 

the members who, month after month, pay 

the various fees on time. It is a tedious task 

for us to send reminders when someone is 

late with their payment. 

Thank you for taking care of it so well!. 

 
 
 

Booth for electric waste 
The booth for electric waste is there to 

make it easier for us members to get rid of 

smaller electrical waste. Recently, things 

that doesn’t belong there have been 

dropped off, like household garbage. This 

incorrectly placed waste creates 

unnecessary costs for the association and 

us members. 

 
 

Our homepage 
We have a website that you can find at 

https://en.fano.se. Here you will find a lot of 

useful information and a good place to start 

looking for answers to questions you may 

have. 

We try to keep it updated and filled with 

answers to recurring questions. If there is 

something you think should be there, send 

an email to the board. 

http://www.fano.se/

